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Aledo Growth Committee (AGC) Co-Chairs Dan Reilley and Kelli Stumbo welcomed the AGC
members and began the meeting at 6:02 p.m. Mr. Reilley reviewed the agenda for the evening.

Chief Facilities and Construction Officer Chris Campbell reviewed the progress on the 2023
Bond Construction projects as well as an update on the overall expenditures for the bond
program to date..

● Lynn McKinney Elementary School
○ This project is planned to be open in August of 2024. The water line is installed

and water is available to the site. The roofing work is completed and a large
portion of the exterior walls and storm shelter vertical walls are complete.

● Aledo High School Addition and Renovation project.
○ The Construction Manager at Risk (CMAR) for the project has been hired and

construction is scheduled for the Spring of 2024.
Presentation

Dr. Bohn discussed recent enrollment projections that the AGC reviewed at the January 22,
2024 meeting in comparison to the 2022 demographic projections that were used to construct
the AGC’s Long Range Plan. Dr. Bohn discussed the group work for the evening and the AGC
members broke into small groups and collaborated on what their long range facility plan may
look like if they were creating it based on the most recent demographic data.
Presentation

Each group shared their thoughts on how they may adjust the long range facility plan based on
the new demographic data.

Ms. Stumbo and Mr. Reilley closed the meeting at 7:12 p.m.
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